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Strong Conservation Continued in October 

The District’s conservation efforts remain strong and exceed the State’s mandated 28% reduction.   

In October, the District produced 171 acre feet or about 55 Million gallons of water to meet customer 

demand.  This equates to a 28.7% reduction in overall production compared to October 2013. 

Additionally, thanks to the arrival of supplemental water in July, groundwater pumping during October 

was 40% lower than the 5-year average for October. 

General Manager, Michael LeBrun, states “We are especially proud that our success in meeting and 

bettering both our mandated goals is achieved through education, outreach, and the cooperative efforts 

of our customers. The District’s Board of Directors opted for education and outreach, versus mandates, 

enforcement and penalties, and this has minimized cost to customers while achieving required results.”   

The District is scheduled to hear an update on the health of the local groundwater basin wells at its 

December Regular Meeting. 

Nipomo CSD thanks its customers for the collective conservation effort.  As the temperatures drop this fall 

and winter, the District urges customers to adjust their irrigation down or off until late spring. If everyone 

continues to do their part we will remain in compliance. 

For more information, contact the District at (805) 929-1133, info@ncsd.ca.gov or visit our website at 
www.ncsd.ca.gov. 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is 
pleased to provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste 
management services as well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services 
District is to provide its customers with reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 
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